
August 17, 2011 

 

Comments from United Kingdom on the Approval by mail: Colombia -                                                         

Strategic Public Transportation Systems (SETP) Program 

 

Dear Patricia,  
 
Many thanks for the additional information in the form of the new annex "fit with CTF Investment 
Criteria", which has been set out to directly address the concern from our technical lead for CTF.   
 
Given the absence of our technical lead this week I'm happy to support the German position below with 
the hope that this is sufficient to get the project moving.  We look forward to seeing the further 
clarification requested by Germany.   
 
Regards,  
 
Ben  
  
Ben Green | Deputy Team Leader - Low Carbon Development Team | Climate and Environment 
Department | Department for International Development, Abercrombie House G75 8EA * 


